
I oppose committee members using deception to hide agenda from the voting public.  This bill arrived intended to be a "commission 
to study laws"  and has turned into a back door deal with lobbyist to change the landscape of the state in a harmful way.  If you want 
to discuss 'cap and trade'  then put it on the block, open the doors to the public, stop hiding it because you know it's a opposed on a 
higher percentage.  If you truly believed in it you would put it on the ballot for voters to decide, but that's a moot point because you 
know it would fail miserably.  

I oppose HB 2021 due to the lying and deception contained within it's purpose.     


